
 
 

 

 

SCHOOL LUNCHES (Prasad) 

 
School lunches at Avanti House School are compulsory for all students from years 7-11. Students 

are expected to eat a daily lunch, prepared by Govinda’s, our catering partners.   

Avanti House School DO NOT allow packed lunches.  

 

A core part                  of our ethos is around the provision of low cost, nutritious vegetarian meals. No 

animal product (other than dairy), no eggs, onions, garlic, or mushrooms are allowed. Sharing 

tasty, healthy school lunches is an integral part of the educational experience at an Avanti House 

School. It is also an opportunity to enhance social skills, ensuring lunchtimes are a positive 

experience for all. School staff often enjoy taking lunch with pupils, creating a family atmosphere. 

 

Packed lunches will only be considered if there is a specific medical requirement or allergy 

supported by a doctor’s letter. 

We strongly encourage parents who have financial constraints to apply for Free School Meals 

(FSM). All applications have to be made online in the borough you live in. 

If your child currently receives free school meals please ensure that you apply on-line at 

www.fsm.lgfl.net for this service to continue once your child starts with us in September. 

Payment for School lunches must be paid in advance via Parent Pay. Individual accounts will be 

set up for all parents/guardians and log in and password information will be sent to you.  

Please ensure your account is always in credit and you will be able to check the balance on-line. 

 

http://www.fsm.lgfl.net/

